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Comments: Dear TSV and affiliates, 

 

It is in the interest of Taos Ski Valleys' long term growth, profit and vitality as a BCorp, to approach this expansion

with patience and intentionality. Transparency must be central before any real moves are made especially in

regards to concerns surrounding the watershed and public lands access.  This information should be part of a

dedicated effort to reach residents of both Taos and Rio Hondo communities who are integral stakeholders to the

success of this expansion. 

 

Proceeding without a concerted effort to communicate the opportunities AND limitations of this expansion is a

disservice to the community, and an inherent risk to the company. 

 

It is also my suggestion to instead make updating the TSV water infrastructure the utmost priority. 

Septic issues should not be a concern with a firm as successful and sustainability centric as TSV.

 

Happy to consult with anyone on the business implications of stakeholder engagement, transparency, and

expansion.

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jessie Hook, MBA Candidate 


